
MPWGA Board Meeting Minutes – Final 
                     December 10, 2024 

 

 
 

 
Board Member Attendees:  Brenda Creel, Ann Van Sickel, Susan Salmeri, Connie Simonds, Connie 
Maslowski, Donna Yon, Jenni Farquhar, Judy Grow, Jane Megrdle, Tracy McGeorge, Cathy Quesnell. 
 
Board Members Attending via Zoom:  None. 
 
Board Members Not Attending:  Lori Stegink. 
 
Guest Attendees:  Carey Ricard, Melanie Bassham, Andi Dresch, Suzan Carter 
 
President Brenda Creel called the meeting to order at 2:42 p.m.  
  
Vice President Lori Stegink announced that January News Letter items due by 12/20/24. 

 
Secretary Ann Van Sickel said the 11/12/24 Board Meeting minutes were approved and posted on the 
website.  There were three action items from the meeting: 
  

• Lori will check with Guy Martin for engraving service.  – Connie Simonds reported yes. 
• The Handicap Section needs to be reviewed.  – Complete. 
• Lori will see that all job descriptions are posted.  – Pending. 

 
Treasurer Connie Maslowski indicated that the current ending balance is $23,2052.83 as of 12/7/24. 

 
Membership Chair Connie Simonds introduced three new members at the Business Meeting.  
 
Sponsorship Chair Tracy McGeorge has all weekly sponsor signs in Corky Bosh’s garage for the time 
being.   

Handicap Chair Cathy Quesnell reported that all three score cards — Golf Shop, MPWGA Website, and 
Golf Genius — match. 
 
Rules Chair Jenni Farquhar said the newly sprigged areas are free drop zones. 
 
Weekly Events Chair Jane Megrdle indicated that weekly events awards will be distributed to credit 
books going forward.   
 
Special Events Chair Donna Yon said the 2025 Cancer Tournament is to be held 2/18/25, and that sign-
up information will be posted on Foretees on 12/15/24. 
 
Social Chair Susan Salmeri said the Member/Guest and Mars/Venus events are under way. 

President Ex-Officio Judy Grow:  No report. 

New Business:  None.   
 
Action Item:  Lori will see that all job descriptions are posted. 
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The next meeting will be Tuesday, TBD 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:21 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ann Van Sickel 
Secretary, MPWGA 


